
 

 

OLD STUDENTS FOUNDATION 

The Old Students Foundation has been actively involved to form an everlasting 

relationship between the Institution and the Students.  It has been active in providing a 

platform for all the Alumni to interact during the Alumni meetings.  The Institution has a 

constant touch with the Alumnae and former faculty of the Institution.  They are invited to 

deliver special addresses on various occasions.  Suggestions are invited from the Alumni to 

improve the curriculum and teaching learning process.  Some Alumnae were appointed as 

Lecturers and Lab Assistants.  The OSA fund is utilized for the development of the college.  

 

The Board Members of the Foundation are 

DR.D.ARAVAZHI , Principal  -  CHAIRMAN 

Mrs.R.SEETHALATCHMI , Assistant Professor of English  -  SECRETARY 

Dr.R.KOWSALYA , Assistant Professor of Biochemistry  - TREASURER 

Mrs.A.SEETHALAKSHMI , Associate Professsor of English - MEMBER 

Dr.K.MANGAIYARKARASI , Associate Professor of Computer Science - MEMBER 

Mrs.N.SEETHA , Assistant Professor of English – MEMBER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

ANNUAL ALUMINI MEET - 2017-2018 

Alumni from all the Departments attended the 50
th

 year celebration of Old student 

Association meet on 01.04.2018. The Alumni facilitated the College and the members of 

the staff. They adorned the Principal and Heads of Department with shawl. They actively 

took part in the cultural events organized by the OSA. The Alumni shared their 

experiences of their college life and their Career. Alumni Contributed RO tanks to 

various Departments. 

The annual Alumni Meet was organized on 12.04.2018 in the concerned departments. 

The Heads of departments addressed the alumni and students placement details were 

received. The Alumni shared their experiences. The members of the staff interacted with 

the Students.  

 

               

 

              



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ANNUAL ALUMINI MEET - 2020-2021 

The annual Alumni Meet for the year 2020-2021 was organized on 28.05.2022 in the 

concerned departments. The Heads of departments addressed the alumni and students 

placement details were received. The Alumni shared their experiences. The members of 

the staff interacted with the Students.  

 

                           

 

 

 


